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Construction Update

Construction contracts were 
unconditionally awarded in November, 
with the following contractors supplying 
materials and services to the scheme.

•VEC Civil Engineering Pty Ltd of 
Ulverstone: Detailed design and 
construction of the pipeline and pump 
stations

•Shaw Contracting Pty Ltd: Sprent dam 
construction

•Bermad Pty Ltd: Supply of valves and 
meters

•Zezt Pty Ltd: Manufacture and supply 

of High Density Polyethylene pipes.

Pipelines

VEC have been meeting with 
landholders along the pipleline route and 
confirming construction arrangements 
and access agreements.  The majority 
of these are now complete.

Tasmanian Irrigation has been presented 
with a preliminary design for approval.  
It is planned that the pipeline design is 
completed before Christmas.

Pipeline installation will commence 
after Christmas, however the first pipes 
are being delivered to site prior to 
Christmas.

Sprent Dam

Clearing of the dam site has been 
completed with the commercial timber 
being recovered from site in late 
November.

Prior to Christmas the following 
activities will occur;

•	 construction of the access road to 
the dam site;

•	 welding of the dam outlet pipe and 
pressure testing;

•	 clearing and burning of the 

remaining vegetation debris.

Work over the Christmas break

No activity will be undertaken from the 
22nd of December through until the 6th 
of January.  Work will commence in 

earnest on January 7, 2013.

Figure 1: Dam site pre-harvest

Figure 2: Timber removal and recovery from 

Figure 3: Dam post timber 
removaldam site

Figure 4: Commencement of access 
road construction


